Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Asbestos Licensing Unit of the Department of Business and Professional Regulation has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Pece of Mind Environmental, Inc. on July 22, 2013. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition: 
The petition seeks a statement regarding the activity and obligations of third parties. Additionally, the petition fails to clearly identify a particular set of circumstances, the specific statutes or rules that affect those circumstances, or the petitioner's substantial interest that would distinguish a declaratory statement in this case from a statement of general applicability.
A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Agency Clerk's Office, 1940 North Monroe Street, Suite 92, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2202. Telephone: (850)921-0342, email AGC.Filing@myfloridalicense.com.
